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3931    Special Release   22 February, 2017 

 

UPDATE OF 2016-2018 UNIVERSITY CALENDAR 

Faculties, Department, Centres, Institutes and Units are hereby requested to forward 

necessary information to the Publications Unit for an update of the 2016-2018 University 

Calendar. 

Such an update may be necessitated by promotions, new staff dispositions, acquisition of 

additional qualifications, change of name etc. The required update is only for academic staff, 

administrative staff and technologists.  

Please note that the listings are to comply with Council regulations on writing initials for men 

while the first name and one initial of the women are to be provided before the surnames, 

please.  

Kindly forward the required information in both hard and soft copies to the Publications Unit, 

Room 105, Establishments Building, latest 28 February, 2017. 

Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 

 


